
Public Meeting Delegation – 242-246 West Side Road – Anna Ferrara  

 

Hello, I am Anna Ferrara.  My sister Arleen Manners and I own the house at 228 West 
Side Road and my brother Alan Gilday lives there. 
 
We all do not think the apartment building should not be built and the zoning should not 
be changed to permit it. 
 
The traffic in these small streets would be a nightmare for everyone.  Even access to 
West Side Road would not help with the congestion. 
 
A 112-unit apartment would be at least 100 cars and possibly even 200. 
 
Thank you, Anna Ferrara 
 
 

From: Anna Ferrara  

Date: Mon, Nov 4, 2024 at 2:12 PM 

Subject: Fwd: Fwd: Vote 

To: Jessica Beaupre <Jessica.Beaupre@portcolborne.ca> 

 
This is from my brother who lives at 228 West Side Road. 
  
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
Date: Mon, Nov 4, 2024 at 10:28 AM 
Subject: Re: Fwd: Vote 
 

Sounds good but not only traffic congestion, will the sewers in the area have the 

capacity to accept the waste water from such a project. We don't want our sewers to 

back up. However, I seem to remember dad had a sewer check value installed many 

years ago. I remember they dug up the front yard to do it. Do you remember? 


